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SKPS/2025/P/VP/110  

  

21 April 2025  

  

General Election 2025 (GE2025) and Revised School Hours  

  

Dear Parents / Guardians,  

   

Seng Kang Primary School will be used as a Polling Centre for GE2025 on Saturday, 3 May 2025. 
Please note the change in school hours on Friday, 2 May 2025 in preparation for GE2025. 
 

 

School Hours on Friday, 2 May 2025 

 

Lessons will be conducted from 7.30 a.m. to 10.30 a.m.  As the canteen will be closed, there will be 
time allocated for a snack break in class. Please get your child/ward to bring along some snacks that 
day.   
 
Please make the necessary arrangements for the early dismissal of your child/ward. For those taking 
the school bus, arrangement has been made for the school bus to pick your child/ward at 10.30 a.m. 
 
All afternoon programmes, including CCA, will be rescheduled. 
 
For parents/guardians whose child/ward are enrolled in our school-based student care centre, YMCA, 
please note that your child/ward will report to YMCA at 10.30 a.m. and it will close as per normal at 
7.00 p.m.   
 
 
School Holiday and Designated Day Off in Lieu for Schools, Monday, 5 May 2025 
 
You would have received a notification on Thursday, 17 April from MOE through Parents Gateway - 
‘School Holiday and Designated Day Off-in-lieu on Monday, 5 May 2025’. 
 
As 3 May 2025, Polling Day, is a public holiday and falls on a Saturday, the following Monday, 5 May 
2025, will be a school holiday. Schools will be closed, including the general office and our school-
based student care centre.  
 
 
School will resume on Tuesday, 6 May 2025.  
 

 

Thank you. 

 

Mrs Tan Siew Hong 

Principal 
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